
You’re invited
to join in this exciting opportunity 
to shape South Gippsland’s future.

Register by Sunday 12 December 2021

How do I register my interest?
Recruitment to the panel is being  
handled independently of Council by  
Deliberately Engaging.

Visit the registration page at  
deliberatelyengaging.com.au/
SouthGippsland 
or scan this QR code with your 
smartphone: Find out more

If you have any questions 
please email us at enquiry@
deliberatelyengaging.com.au

If you need assistance to 
register, email us or contact 
Daren McDonald on  
0472 761 324

All personal information provided 
when you register is treated in 
accordance with the Australian 
Privacy Principles and relevant 
legislation. Personal information is 
only used for the purpose of selecting 
a representative Community Panel.

Registrations close  
midnight, Sunday 12 December 2021 

Other ways to get involved:
SURVEY  
Participate in an online survey to 
share your views: 
Opens on 4 December  
Closes on 9 January

DISCUSSION  
Join a community online discussion:  
2 February 2022 from 6–7pm 

Visit deliberatelyengaging.com.au/
SouthGippsland
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SHAPING SOUTH GIPPSLAND
The Community Vision 2040 will be the foundation 
document which links what you value most with Council 
decision making and future plans.

The Panel will consider:

•	 the shire’s population growth

•	 how to best support our community

•	 what we hope will change or stay the same for future 
generations

•	 what defines an improvement in the livability of 
our shire.

South Gippsland’s Community Vision will reflect 
what our residents hope our region looks like by 
the year 2040.

We are establishing a Community Panel to work 
in collaboration with Council to shape this vision.

Be part of this important discussion.

THE PANEL
The Panel will comprise 25 randomly selected and 
demographically representative people from across 
the shire, and will:

•	 hear input from the broader community

•	 consider a wide range of information and hear from 
expert speakers

•	 discuss issues, challenges and opportunities.

Expert facilitators will support members to work together 
in a respectful manner and come to a shared position.

•	 The Panel’s recommendations will provide guidance 
to inform the development of the Council Plan 2022–
2025 and other strategies.

•	 The panel will present its recommendations to the 
community and Council in April/May 2022

•	 Community and Council feedback will then come back 
to the Panel for review

•	 After review of feedback, the Panel will present its final 
recommendations to Council in June 2022.

REGISTER YOUR INTEREST TODAY
Members of the panel will be randomly selected by 
Deliberately Engaging (a third party that is independent 
of Council) to reflect the diversity of our community.

Anyone in your household (18 years or older) who is 
interested in being part of this Panel can register at:  
deliberatelyengaging.com.au/SouthGippsland 
by midnight on Sunday 12 December 2021.

The panel will meet in Leongatha from 10am – 4pm on 
5 February, 12 February and 21 May 2022.

Panel members will be paid $100 per day plus meals 
to recognise their time commitment. Attendance is 
required at all meetings.
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